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Oregon’s system for voting is the gold standard for the United States. Our voting 

system encourages civic engagement and democratic participation. That we would 

consider changing it at this point is patently idiotic and, frankly, insulting. I ask 

legislators to please keep our current system of voting and for those who support 

changing it to re-consider their priorities.  


